
Celebrate Earth Day & Help Make Carlton Beautiful! 

Clean up Day  
Saturday, April 20, 2024 
From 9 a.m.— 12 p.m. 
At Wennerberg Park 

The City of Carlton is connuing its 
Clean up program aimed at helping 
property owners dispose of Trash, 

Green Waste, Electronics and Scrap 
Metal.  

The Clean up program is  
available to residents living in the City 
limits of Carlton, in partnership with  

Recology of Western Oregon.  
(NOTICE: Event may end before Noon if dump-

sters get filled prior to adverƟsed end Ɵme.) 

Clean up days are part of an effort by the City to 
off er Carlton residents and opportunity to        
alleviate unwanted trash and other items from 
their property for no cost while avoiding any 
code infracƟons. The free cleanup day is offered 
on April 20, 2024.   

AŌer April 20, the 
City will be acƟvely             
increasing code              
enforcement  efforts, 
sending noƟces of         
violaƟons and following up with the issuance of 
citaƟons (if violaƟons are not remedied). 

Items NOT accepted include: hazardous waste, 
appliances, medical waste, baƩeries, paint, Ɵres, 
liquid waste, motor oil, cooking oil, barrels that 
do not have both ends removed and                
construcƟon/remodeling debris. 

Proof of Carlton residency is required to use this service.




